
Frequently Asked Questions

	
  

Should the careers service showcase as  
wide a range of companies as possible?
Careers services have a responsibility to fully inform students, 
not to blindly promote companies. Students should be given 
full information about the companies they may be considering 
working for and a full range of organisations from which to 
choose. Surely students would choose turbines over guns if 
presented with a real range of options?

Does banning arms companies from events 
violate their right to freedom of speech?
The right to freedom of speech is not the right to be given 
a platform from which to promote yourself unchallenged. 
Importantly, the costs for companies to come to careers events 
mean that smaller companies are priced out. It is not freedom of 
speech if those who are the richest get the loudest voice.

Should the careers service take a  
political position; shouldn’t it just 
focus on the interests of students?
To invite arms companies to careers fairs is to take a political 
position; the invitation both portrays them as legitimate 
companies and helps them to recruit more graduates for their 
devastating work. A number of university students will have 
had their lives directly impacted upon by the arms trade, and all 
students live in a more dangerous world because of it.

In the current climate, there aren’t 
many good jobs for students. Isn’t it fair 
enough for students to take what they can?
It’s understandable for students to be worried in the current 
climate. However, engineering skills are in demand and the 
renewables sector is much more vibrant than the arms sector.

See universities.caat.org.uk/campaigns/ban-bae/FAQs for more detail


